Docket Management System

U.S. Department of Transportation
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400 Seventh Street, SW

Washington, DC 20590-0001
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to express my deep concern over the Federal Aviation Administration’s plans (Docket No. FAA-2003-15495, Federal Register Volume 68, Section 126 dated July 1, 2003) to increase the size and weight of aircraft that are able to land at Teterboro Airport in New Jersey.

Any increase in the size of aircraft allowed to land at this small airport holds a potentially dangerous safety hazard as well as a devastating impact on the quality of life for the entire area and surrounding communities.

We urge you to please review and rescind this unacceptable and unsafe change in weight limitations in this most densely populated region.

Sincerely,

Signature

Name:________________________________________________________

Address:______________________________________________________

City & Zip Code:_______________________________________________

